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CALL FOR PARTICIPATION
for a Screenprint Workshop
22 & 23 Novembenr 2022

We kindly invite you to apply for a two day AGYA Screenprint Workshop with
Katharina Marszewski (Visual Artist, Berlin, www.kmworks.de) hosted at the
Goethe-Institut in Cairo. The workshop will be organized in the framework of the
book presentation of the AGYA publication ‘Brigitte Schiffer: Letters from Cairo,
1935-1963".

Aim of the AGYA Screenprint Workshop is to bring closer the specific use of
silkscreen as it was partly used to enroll possibilities of creating the book
publication as well as sharing methods of de- & re-constructing given historical
images.

Everyone who is interested in experimenting with this technique is invited to hand in
their application. No previous experience in screenprinting is necessary. All material
will be provided. The workshop is open up to six participants and will be held in
English. Selected printed matter will be exhibited at the Goethe-Institut Kairo in
Dokki, Cairo, at the evening event of the book presentation on 23 November 2022.

If you wish to take part, please send a short CV and your motivation to participate
until 19 November 2022 to: info@kmworks.de

For further questions, please write directly to: kultur-kairo@goethe.de

This is a workshop in the framework of the AGYA project ‘Brigitte Schiffer: Letters
from Cairo, 1935-1963’ by AGYA members Dr. lkram Hili and Dr. Matthias
Pasdzierny in cooperation with the Goethe-Institut Kairo. AGYA is funded by the
German Federal Ministry of Education and Research (BMBF).

www.agya.info
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